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        File:  2323.38.006 

March 15, 2024 
 
James Kiernan  
Chevron Environmental Management Company 
6101 Bollinger Canyon C2052 
San Ramon, California 94583 
 
Re: Chevron USA Refinery-Nikiski  

ADEC Hazard ID:  313 
 ADEC Report Review - 2023 Annual Site Status Report 
 
 
Mr. Kiernan: 
 
The Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation Contaminated Sites Program (DEC) would 
like to thank you for submitting the December 2023, Annual Site Status Report.  This report was 
prepared by Trihydro Corporation and was received in our office on December 19, 2023.  The 
Report is approved. 
 
Please instruct your consultant to address reports to the Chevron project manager so DEC can 
address correspondence correctly. 
 
If you should have any questions, please contact me at peter.campbell@alaska.gov. 
 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Peter Campbell 
Environmental Program Specialist 
 
 
 
cc: Cassady Birdsong, Trihydro 


